CANTERBURY BUILDING NEEDS COMMITTEE (CBNC)
Minutes of the Meeting
September 15, 2004

Location: Town Hall
In Attendance:
Kent Ruesswick, CBNC Chairman
Michael Capone, Selectmen representative
Claude Dupuis, Cobb Hill Construction (CHC) Project Manager
Ted West
Cathy Menard
Charlie Cook
Eric Paulson, Sheerr McCrystal Paulson Architecture
Ken Jordan
Gary Spaulding
Claudia Leidinger
Sue LeClair
Nancy Roy
John Bouton
Dale Caswell, Fire Chief

Please Note: The minutes of this meeting and subsequent meetings will reflect formal
motions and votes taken by the Canterbury Building Needs Committee. Please refer to
the meeting notes prepared by Cobb Hill Construction for details of construction
progress.

Minutes:

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. Representatives from the Library proposed
double columns inspired by the Elkins Library architecture. Eric responded that this
would require increasing the size of the gable end.

Another proposal was to remove the connector between the two buildings.
It was decided to remove the sink in the Director’s office.

Discussion turned to the Municipal Complex. Kent made a motion regarding the
driveway that it should be a 50 foot cut narrowing down to 24 feet. Seconded by Charlie.

So voted.

Gordon offered a motion in favor of proceeding with the concrete work in advance of
Canterbury Fund approval for the flag pole grant. Seconded by Ted. So voted.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 pm.



